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N-P018(20)/1/2024-PGMEB-NMC-Part (1)                    Dated:
                                                      
                                                         Public Notice
 
Subject:  Inclusion of M.S. (Traumatology and Surgery) as
eligible feeder course for M.Ch. specialties - reg.
 
            The Postgraduate Medical Education Board has decided to
allow PG degree holders in Traumatology and Surgery eligible to
appear in NEET-SS 2024 provisionally for the M.Ch. specialities in
Neurosurgery, Vascular Surgery and Plastic and Reconstructive
Surgery. The NEET-SS 2024 is scheduled to be held on 29 th and
30th March, 2025. The final selection of the students for the said
specialities, however, will be subject to approval of “Post-Graduate
Medical Education (Amendment) Regulations, 2025”, and its
publication in the Gazette of India.
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